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Approval

• Gate City Bank has approved the City of Dickinson for $1 
million available to residents applying for loans through the 
Dickinson Revitalization Program in 2025!

• This program is designed to assist homeowners in Dickinson 
with major or minor home renovations in an effort to 
increase home values, bring all residences up to City code, 
and improve neighborhoods throughout the city. 

• The program is available on a first-come, first-serve basis



Applications

• Applications will be available on the City of Dickinson’s website and 
can be submitted either by mail or electronically. 

• These applications will first be reviewed by City staff to ensure the 
project meets the requirements of the program, then they will be 
reviewed by Gate City Bank for loan eligibility. 

• The program started accepting applications on March 17th, and 
residents are welcome to apply until October 31st. 




